From: lint reen [

Sent: 11 November 2019 14:18
To: Barry Coltrini 100avenueroadCMP

Subject: 2017/6638/cmp - Lindi

Dear Mr Coltrini,
I wish to make objection to your recently revised CMP for 100 Avenue Road.

Already the noise levels in out neighbourhood make it difficult to enjoy sitting
in our gardens in good weather but worse still is the fact that Finchley Road is
vastly over the levels allowed by the EU directive on NO2 emissions and that of
Particulate matter.

I was diagnosed with asthma, caused by aerial pollution about 1 year ago. I now
have to use two different spray if I venture out to the shops or the station in
my neighbourhood.

The NO2 levels are already 63% higher than allowed and how you propose fo use
more lorries than originally stated in your management plan.

The noise and vibration to buildings and the danger to chikldren living in the
area is simply NOT ACCEPTABLE

Add to that the increase in idling of traffic as journies are slowed by all and
increased construction traffic in this already congested area.

This scheme should never have been granted permission. I t will be an eyesore
to our skyline, completely out of scale with its surroundings.
POISONING PEOPLE is OK if it makes BIG BUCKS for a few.

Lindi Green




